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Information Technology Department 

10 S State St. 

Greenfield, IN 46140 

Phone: (317) 477-4309 

February 11, 2025 BOW Agenda 

To:  Board of Works and Safety 
 Mayor Guy Titus 

From:  Rob Souchon – IT Manager 

1. Request approval to purchase switching equipment from Qubit Networks for $6,992.59.  At the 
Dec 12, 2024 Board of Work Meeting, a request to purchase replacement switching equipment 
from Qubit Networks was approved.  During the project implementation, additional switching 
equipment was determined to be needed.  This quote is for the additional equipment.    


